Speak with
patent examiners

Patent Examiner Technical Training Program
(PETTP)

The PETTP gives patent examiners the opportunity to learn about advances in the state
of the art, emerging trends, and recent innovations directly from guest speakers.

Why participate in PETTP?

Guest speakers can:

* Help improve the quality of patent examination by informing patent examiners
about advances in their technology areas.

* Gain a greater understanding of the USPTO.

* Choose from among several locations: speak at USPTO headquarters in Alexandria,
VA, at one of our four regional offices; or from your location via webinar.

Learn more about the PETTP program and how you can host at:
www.USPTO.gov/PatentExaminerTechTraining or email: PETTP@USPTO.gov
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